
From: Heather Wright  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 3:54 PM 
To: 'Amy Duerr Day' <ald@amyduerrday.com> 
Subject: RE: #PLN15354 RUE, VAR 

 
Hi Amy. Thank you for the update. We are happy to extend the deadline for the submittal of the 
requested information. We understand that the work won’t be complete until the week of September 
26 and the wetland biologist will need additional time to document their findings. Please let us know 
when they have a better sense as to how much additional time they may need.  
Sincerely,  
Heather  
 
From: Amy Duerr Day [mailto:ald@amyduerrday.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 11:05 AM 
To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>; Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: #PLN15354 RUE, VAR 

 

 

 

 

-------- Forwarded Message --------  

Subject:  #PLN15354 RUE, VAR 

Date:  Wed, 7 Sep 2016 11:04:25 -0700 

From:  Amy Duerr Day <ald@amyduerrday.com> 

To:  Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.go>, jmachen@bainbridgewa.gov, Steve 

Parkes <steveparkes2@yahoo.com> 

 

Re: Fort Ward Properties, Soundview Lots 2,3 &4 

 

Hi Heather and Josh, 

 

We have an agreement with Joanne Bartlett of Ecological Land Services  

and the Wetland Report, in the format you wish, is now approximated to  

be complete the week of September 26.  We will submit the final  

information you need as soon a possible after we receive the report. 

 

Thank you for the time extension and we would appreciate a written  

notice to verify it. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Amy Duerr Day 

 

for Rural American Properties. 
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